
BRIZE NORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL – PARENT COUNCIL 
Minutes of the Parent Council Meeting held on Thursday 8th November 9am 
 
Present:  Mark Smith, Mrs Birch, Mrs Hampson, Mrs Doran, Mrs Webb, Mrs Goodgame, Mrs Hornsby, , 
Mrs Batts 
 
Apologies:   
 
 
Update on matters arising from last meeting: 
 
 
 
New Matters arising: 
 

1. I Pads – a parent had raised a concern about children having eyes too close to IPads when 
working. 

Mr Smith said that this seemed to be only an issue with the younger children who get very close to the 
screen. Teachers regularly remind the children and Mrs Rae would be asked to investigate this issue further. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting closed at 9.30am.  Next meeting will be held on Friday 8th November at 9am in the staff room. 
 


